Frances West

From: veritychinnery|

Sent: 09 October 2020 12:40
To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: PLAN/2020/0568
Hello,

I strongly object to the proposed plans under ref PLAN/2020/0568.

I support the development of this area but these plans are not at all sensible being too big and dense for the
area. A 41 story tower is too tall and 5 tower blocks all in close proximity is too big. This will completely
change the look and feel of Woking which is already being ruined.

Further reasons below:

- Insufficient parking provided

- Inadequate local infrastructure to support this many dwellings in such a small area (what extra services are
going to be provided??)

- Hugely over developed for the area and not in character

- Poor provision of social housing - only 5%

- Only 2% of housing big enough for families is too limited

- 8 years of further disruption is completely unacceptable for local residents and businesses

Please consider my objections - we don't want these huge tower blocks and over development of the area
which is ruining Woking as well as the landscape for miles around. We need good housing that is suitable
for families and those that need it.

Kind Regards,

Verity Chinnery



